
KINGSWOOD WORLD SCHOOL 

Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) 

Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed parents can change the world. Indeed, it is the 

only thing that ever has. Now there has come a time when the risk to remain tight in the bud is more 

painful than the risk to blossom. Join us in our quest and endeavour to make each day of our children in 

school beautiful and worthwhile. 

— PTA 

The Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) of Kingswood World  School was formed in the year 2021 and is 

bound by the rules stated in the PTA constitution. The PTA comprises a group of proactive, like-minded 

parents, who are deeply committed to the idea that intellectual, emotional and physical development 

and growth of our children can only be achieved through a mutually supportive and effective 

relationship between the school, teacher, child and the parent. Each class from Nursery to 12 is 

represented on the Executive Council of the PTA through a democratically elected parent 

representative. Parent members from The Learning Centre (centre for special needs) also are included 

on the Executive Council. Teachers are represented in the council by the Junior, Middle and Senior 

School coordinators. The Executive Council also has 2 members each from the junior, middle and senior 

schools from the parents belonging to the civil services. There are two parents who are nominated: one 

by the school and the other by the Executive Committee of the PTA. The principal is the chairperson of 

the PTA. To facilitate the processes of the Executive Council, the PTA has been structured to include an 

Executive Committee which comprises: the president; one vice-president each from the junior wing 

(Nursery-V) and senior wing (Classes VI-XII); the secretary; and the joint secretary. 

The members of the Executive Committee form the primary interface between the school and the 

parent body. The key role of each member is well defined and engaging. A two-way communication 

between the school and the parent body forms the foundation of this association. 

Each parent representative serves a two-year term on the Executive Council of the PTA. Each year the 

alternate classes of Nursery,KG, I, III, V, VII, IX, XI and alternatively the Junior and Senior Learning 

Centres go up for elections. The elections are held in the most democratic manner and are governed by 

the election rules, conceived and updated by the Executive Council and approved by the chairperson. 

The PTA would like to be considered a valuable resource for the school and is always ready to provide 

help and support wherever and whenever needed. 

Various sub-committees have been formed by the Executive Council and we urge parents to contact 

their respective section and class representatives to understand their workings and also become part of 

one or more. 


